CITY OF BRAZORIA
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
ON 2023/2024 BUDGET

The City of Brazoria will hold a Public Hearing on the
2023/2024 Budget on September 12, 2023 at 201 S. Main,
in the Council Chambers at 6:00 p.m. A copy of the
proposed budget can be viewed at City Hall, 201 S. Main,
Brazoria, Texas 77422.

This budget will raise more total property taxes than last
year’s budget by $117,021 and of that amount $38,894 is
tax revenue to be raised from new property added to the
roll this year.



